

News Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 7, 2019

Gary Sabol 360-618-6217

Arlington Public Schools seeks feedback from families and community members

ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools is seeking feedback via a survey from families and community members about the district and its schools. Results from the 2019 Family and Community Survey will be used by schools in developing School Improvement Plans and help schools and the district improve communication with families and community members. The survey is available here:

https://www.asd.wednet.edu/communications/surveys/2019_family_and_community_survey

The survey will only take a few minutes to complete. Families with more than one child in the district should complete a survey for each child. The survey will be available until June 4.